
 

Dear Ladies Night Pen of 3 Sale 2018 Consigners: 

 

 The Ladies Night Pen of Three Sale is on February 14th, 2019 in Des Moines, IA.  Sale cattle can start arriving 
on Monday February 11th, 2019 at 8:00 A.M.  All cattle need to be in place no later than Tuesday February 
12th at noon sharp.  We recommend coming early to allow the cattle to fill and, so the sale management and 
marketing representatives can have more time to evaluate the lots and make phone calls.  We expect to have 
a great sale. 

The sale will be a video sale in Penningroth Arena. All the animals will be penned in the wide isle of the main 
cattle barn. Loading and unloading will be through the East end of the cattle barn. 

All consigners need to bring hay, feed, long hoses & water tubs for your animals.   A veterinarian will be at the 
sale to check in cattle and to rewrite health papers after the sale.  All animals must comply with the heath 
requirements and guidelines of the Iowa Beef Expo.    

https://iowabeefexpo.com/health-rules/ 

Check in will be promptly at 3:00 P.M. on Tuesday February 12th.  All cattle will be weighed and tagged.  You 
must have individual health papers for each animal only one animal per health paper and they need to have 
the sale lot number listed on them.  All animals need to have an individual professional video done before 
Iowa Beef Expo and emailed to us in the correct format. We will be sending out more details later. Nomination 
forms and pictures are due Dec. 15th.  We can except pictures up until completion of the catalog.  We will be 
utilizing reference pictures in addition to live lots and will be working on putting together a first-class catalog. 

Please bring a copy of the registration papers for each lot if they are registered.  We need all the breeding 
information filled out including all sire’s registration information and all the calf information.  Ruble Cattle 
Services will be transferring all sale cattle to ensure a timely transfer. Nomination fees and sale agreements 
are due to Ruble Cattle Services at the time of nominations with no exceptions.  

We look forward to having a great sale and working with the fine consigners of this sale.  Please call us with 
any questions.  We will be working on a supplement sheet the week of the sale. 

Thank you, 

 

Jeremie Ruble  

Ruble Cattle Services 

(406) 581-7940 

https://iowabeefexpo.com/health-rules/


 

 

 


